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FABRIC Workshop 

 “Wireless dynamic charging for FEVs: Challenges & Concepts” 

February 2, 2016 ║Brussels, Belgium 

Invitation - Save the Date! 

Athens, 19 November 2015 

Dear Sir/madam, 

The FABRIC consortium (http://www.fabric-project.eu/) is glad to invite you to the 
Workshop on “Wireless dynamic charging for FEVs: challenges and concepts” that will be 
held on February 2nd, 2016, in Brussels, Belgium.  

FABRIC (http://www.fabric-project.eu/) is a Large Scale Integrated project, co-funded by 
the EU’s 7th Framework Programme for research, technological development and 
demonstration that runs from 2014 through 2017. The project is implemented by 23 
partners from 9 European countries, including OEMs, suppliers and service providers from 
the automotive, road and energy infrastructure domains and research organisations. The 
FABRIC consortium is studying the technological feasibility, economic viability and socio-
environmental sustainability of dynamic on-road charging of electric vehicles with the final 
objective to provide a pivotal contribution to the evolution of electromobility in Europe. 

By attending this workshop, you will be able to network with project partners and other 
leading experts in the area of electromobility. You will discover the State of the Art on ICT 
tools used in R&D areas that are expected to play a major role in the development of 
robust, efficient and user friendly wireless charging technology and the lessons learnt from 
the development of wireless dynamic or stationary charging prototypes. Standardisation 
and policy issues will be also addressed, while issues that delay market deployment will be 
thoroughly discussed. In parallel, a demo and poster session will take place, showcasing 
the project evolutions and technologies. 

This is a first 'Save the Date' invitation for every interested person. Participants will include 
OEMs, public authorities, infrastructure companies, academia, ICT solution providers, 
Energy providers, Charging solution providers, Road Operators, Grid Operators, 
Distribution System Operators, Urban Transport City Companies, etc. Please reserve your 
participation by filling in the attached registration form and send it via email to Mrs. Evi 
Brousta, ICCS (p.brousta@iccs.gr) by 20 January 2015. 

Don’t miss this event - save the date and register. We will be more than pleased to 
welcome you in Brussels, on February 2016.  

Additional information and details on the program will follow shortly. 

Yours faithfully, 

Dr. Angelos Amditis 
FABRIC project Coordinator 
Institute of Communication and Computer Systems  

Attachments: 

 Registration form. 

http://www.fabric-project.eu/
http://www.fabric-project.eu/

